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CSMA users are restricted from creating new requests for Object codes. The ability to create new Object codes is restricted to individuals in FSS Client Services and the Office of Financial Reporting. Inquiries regarding creating, modifying or disabling Object code values in Oracle should be directed to the following individuals in FAD:
Karen O’Rourke 
karen_o'rourke@harvard.edu
Stephen Nedder
stephen_nedder@harvard.edu
